
The Oklahoma State Department of Health has been involved with a blood lead-screening program to identify the 
extent of lead poisoning in Oklahoma. To further assess the scope of the problem, the Oklahoma State Department of 
Health has implemented a surveillance program. RMLʼs role in this program is to now report all blood lead test results 
on Oklahoma children 6 years of age and younger. The state has also requested that demographic and geographic 
data be submitted for normal lead results (<10mcg/dl). To meet these requirements, clients can use the following form 
when submitting a specimen for a lead test:

STATE REQUIRED INFORMATION WHEN REQUESTING A BLOOD LEAD TEST. 

Patient Name 

Date of Birth

Male  or  Female                 Race 

Address              

City          County    State        Zip Code 

Health Care Provider Name 

Address 

City       State     Zip Code 

Phone 

Specimen Type (if collected by office ) Capillary or Venous ?

1923 South Utica Avenue
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74104 
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